Williams Barn Committee

Minutes - March 24, 2016

Groton Public Library

Attending – Al Wyatt, Bruce Easom, Joe Twomey, Brad Smith,
Sandra Tobies, Kathy Stone

bank balance - 2/1/16 - 2/29/16 - \$4,341.91

Groton Electric - \$8.15

Al Wyatt informed the committee that the north side of the barn has been affected by the failing foundation – Uwe Tobies has shored up the wall –

Tom Delaney stated that it may be possible to apply for funds thru the CPC to make necessary repairs on the foundation

Bruce Easom suggested the committee add any other needs the barn may need when / if applying for funding with CPC –

Sandra Tobies stated that she will inform the 3rd grade teachers if there will be any changes necessary for their annual field trip – June 6, 7, 8 due to the foundation issue –

Al Wyatt informed the committee that the fire alarm system only needed new batteries to get back in working order

Leo Wyatt has made the order for new shirts, hats and bags to have available for purchase at the Farmers

Market

Friday July 8 is the opening date of the 2016 Groton Farmers Market - Brad Smith has all but 3 weeks booked for the musicians this season –

next meeting – April 28, 2016 – Groton Public Library